
2025 ASCE Mid-South Student Symposium 
T-Shirt Competition 

Each school may present one T-Shirt at the symposium for judging.  The general requirements are 
that is must be able to be worn and theoretically make it through a washing machine with minimal 
damage to logos, lettering, etc.  T-Shirt must reflect or represent the 2025 ASCE Mid-South Student 
Symposium (be unique to this year) in some way by permanent lettering, logo, etc.  The design must 
be completed by ASCE member(s) with active membership.  Number of participating members is 
not limited.  The entire design team must be present at the symposium to compete, which will be 
enforced by the honor system.  As stated by a previous symposium, please remember that we 
“uphold the honor, integrity and dignity of the profession” and “only take credit for professional 
work (we) have personally completed. 

T-Shirts will be displayed at a time and place to be determined during the symposium.  Each school 
will be provided with two ballots to vote for the best design, preferably to be completed by the 
school’s faculty advisor and student chapter president.  First through third place awards will be 
presented based on the total number of votes.  Individual schools may not vote for their own design.  
We would ask that the T-Shirt provided for presentation be left at the symposium for display for 
years to come at UA Little Rock to commemorate this event. 


